Town of isle la Motte
Board of Civil Authority
September 18, 2017

5:00 Town Hall

BOARD OF CIVIL AUTHORITY

Members Present: Betty Lockerby-Justice of the Peace, Paul Zera- Justice of the Peace, Selby Turner-
Selectman, Rusty Spaulding-Selectman, Sarah Noble- Town Clerk.

Meeting was called to order at 5:12PM on September 18, 2017 by Chair Betty Lockerby.

1. Changes to agenda
- None
2. Purging Voter Checklist
Deceased
- Monte Maas
- Joyce Koss
- Jason Brisson

Secretary of State Notification of voter move
- leffrey Bennett
- Ginette Rooseboom

Previously challenged & had not participated in 2 general elections

- Annette Pellerin
- Carilee Spaulding
- Margaret Villeneuve

Motion by Spaulding to purge the fore-mentioned names from the checklist, 2" by Turner—All in favor.

The Board reviewed the entire voter checklist. The following names will get challenge letters, the board
believes these individuals have moved.

- Richard Bennett - Logan R. Blair

- Kara O. Bohannon - Anita Bruley

- Barbara Duffy - John Duffy

- Aimee M. Fish - William M. Fish

- Renee L. Gramling - Kenneth R. Houghlin

- John Koss - Candice Koss

- William B. Letkowski - Jacqueline R. Looney

- Jonathan B. Newman - Joseph Richard Nunes-Wales

- Susan Ann Palmer - Madison K. Roberts



- Cody L. Rowe - Devlin E. Wright
- Kristen Wright - Quentin T. Wright

Lockerby made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:35, 2" by Zera—All in favor.

Respectfully submitted: Sarah Noble, Town Clerk.



Certification of Completion of Biennial Purge of the Checklist

17 V.S.A. 2150(C, d (7)

The Board of Civil Authority of the Town of Isle La Motte, by hereby certifies that we have
completed the purging of the checklist as require by 17 V.S.A. 2150. We have reviewed each name on
the checklist and have removed those persons who are no longer qualified to vote in our town in
accordance with statutory procedures (notices sent with no response and the passage of two general
elections).

We have sent the required written notices to all persons on the checklist that our most recent
review indicates that these persons may no longer be qualified to vote in our town. We will keep
detailed records of our proceedings as outlined in 17 V.S.A 2150d(7).

Thank you,
Sarah Noble

Isle La Motte Town Clerk



